Future Dates

Friday 23rd June EYFS Sports Day 9:00am

Y1 - Y6 Sports Day 1:30pm

Friday 30th June Summer Fair

Monday 3rd July Arts week

Friday 7th July Nursery Class Assembly 9:00am

Monday 17th July Reports out to parents/carers

Tuesday 18th July Transition afternoon

Friday 21st July End of year parents' assembly

Monday 24th July Attendance event for 97%+

Tuesday 25th July Leavers' Assembly/Finish for Summer



Summer is here

Now that the summer has arrived, the school will be selling Ice Lollies, Ice Pops and Cup Drinks, throughout the week. The cost will vary depending on what you purchase, but will be no more than 50p.



GROWING AND LEARNING TOGETHER

NEWSLETTER 12TH JUNE 2017

Note from Mr Holloway....

What a brilliant week it has been at Bridgewater Park starting with the sensory room opening on Monday. I would like to thank everyone who has been involved in the project for all their hard-work and commitment to producing a resource that I know will benefit many children.

Year 1 have been busy this week completing their phonics tests as well and they have done incredibly well; again showing the hard work of the children, parents and staff who have been working to teach and practise all the different phonic sounds.

Thank you for everyone who came and took part in our Science day today; as always we really appreciate you joining with us in our learning. The children always love our Science days when they have the opportunity to investigate and explore different aspects of Science. A big thank you to Mrs Molloy for organising the day which is also part of your work on achieving Science Quality Mark next year.

As always, my door is always open so please come and speak with me regarding any aspect of school.

Have a lovely weekend,

Mr Paul Holloway (Principal)

Sensory Room Opening



On Monday we had the opening of our Sensory Room which was opened by the Mayor and Mayoress, and one of the Viking Rugby Team. The PTA have worked really hard in achieving this.



FREDDO FRIDAY - Class Attendance

Well Done to Reception for having the best attendance this week. The children enjoyed a "Freddo Friday" party during the afternoon.







Attendance

Each week we will be monitoring the attendance in school.

If your child gets 100% attendance in one week, they will be entered into a raffle and the winner will receive a £5 voucher to spend.

Ethan Byrne
Charlie Stewart
Holly Everitt
Abby Schofield